DISC Archiving Systems Newsletter

Dear Customer and Business Partner,

We are very happy to celebrate a successful business year at
DISC Archiving Systems. We are proud to continue the 25 years
of supplying reliable German engineered Archive Solutions to
our customers.

This year has seen some exciting changes within DISC and with
our new headquarters in The Netherlands, the relocation of our
development and production facility in Bingen, Germany and
the opening of our new headquarters in North-America. This
expansion has complemented our existing team and put us in a
great position to make 2011 a fantastic year for Archiving.

Next year will bring exciting new developments with the
introduction of the 100GB Blu-ray technology combined with
the 100 year media life thus providing even greater and more
reliable storage capacities.

We would like to invite you to our first major EMEA event of
2011 at the CeBIT fair in Hannover, Germany from 1-5 March,
where we will be exhibiting in Hall 2 at booth D47 and would
welcome the chance to meet with you and provide information
about our latest developments. And for our customers in North-
America, we look forward to seeing you in April at the NAB
Show (Las Vegas).

We would like to thank you for your support over the past year
and greatly appreciate your efforts. We wish you happy
holiday seasons and all the best for 2011!

Best regards,
DISC Team

December 2010

Why choose Optical Archiving?

Media Longevity
Data will be secure for 50-100 years

Industry Support

The Blu-ray Disc Association consists of
180+ members and Blu-ray offers a
non-proprietary technology, widely
accepted as the successor of DVD
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Sustainable technology

Blu-ray media consumes zero power
when not being accessed and the
energy consumption is low due to

shared resources.

More information...



http://www.disc-group.com/about_archiving/about_optical_storage.aspx

For more more information about our
products and services, click to visit

disc-group.com

We would like to keep you informed of the latest developments, products and solutions of DISC Archiving Systems. But, if you'd rather not receive non-
service related emails please send us an email to marketing@disc-group.com stating 'Unsubscribe’ in the subject field.

We do not share your personal information with anyone else.
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